PO Box 4

Shippingport, PA 15077-0004

SUSHIL C JAIN
Senior Vice Pres:gent
Nuclear Services
Nuclear Power Division

June 16, 1998
L-98-121

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 and Ne. 2
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Change in Scheduled Completion Date for Commitment
Regarding Reply to Notice of Violation EA 97-255

By letter dated August 1, 1997, Duquesne Lisht Company (DLC) provided a reply
to Notice of Violation EA 97-255. In this letter, DLC committed to perform a self-
assessment of the technical specification surveillance program by June 30, 1998. Since
the time of the response, DLC has pluced a high priority on strengthening the technical
specification surveillance program, including allocating the necessary resources to
support this goal. However, the resultant program improvements have not been
implemented for a sufficient time period to facilitate an effective self-assessment at this
time. Therefore, the completion date for the self-assessment is being extended to
September 30, 1998.

If there are any guestions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. S. H. Hobbs at
(412) 393-5203.

412) 393-5512
Fax (724) 643-8069

Sincerely,
/éf\ak«,&w ¢ -_\
Sushil C. Jain .
¢.  Mr D.S. Brinkman, Sr. Project Manager
Mr. D. M. Kern, Sr. Resident Inspector
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